Friday, April 10th at 8:30 am the Executive Committee meeting will be held by telephone only.

Our number one priority is the health and safety of our guests, employees, and users of the Fairgrounds. We are actively following the California Department of Public Health, San Luis Obispo County Health Department, and the Center for Disease Control (CDC) to keep up to date on the latest COVID-19 information.

Due to the San Luis Obispo County Department of Public Health Order to Shelter in Place and the California Department of Public Health Gathering Guidance, which restricts all public gatherings, this Executive Committee meeting will be conducted via teleconference, as permitted by Executive Order N-25-20 (March 12, 2020).

Teleconference Call-In: 1-669-900-9128

Meeting ID: 391-481-036

The meeting will only be accessible via the teleconference line. The Ca. Mid-State Fair Skybox and Administration Office will not be open for the meeting. If you have any problems accessing the teleconference line, please contact the office at (805) 239-0655 X200.